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 New Fitted kitchen.


   Whilst we are closed for the last two weeks of the summer holidays the builders were in the hall fitting a lovely new kitchen in the main hall.


We think they have done a great job,  and now we have more space to work in the kitchen and we can do some cooking  with the children in the future holiday clubs .





 October Half Term


We have uploaded the activity plans and booking forms for the holiday club onto our website. The theme this time is “The sky’s the limit” with lots of fun activities planned  including  lots of science experiments, arts and crafts and a trip to Duxford Imperial War museum . Places are strictly limited so parents are advised to book early to avoid disappointment. Also if booked by 21st September you will get a 20% early booking discount. 








A Regular Newsletter for families of Funzone 


Welcome Back, We hope you all had a great summer. Our holiday club was very successful this summer and the children certainly seemed to enjoy the planned activities  and the trips out. We had quite a hectic end to the summer holidays, as the only other after school club in Letchworth unexpectedly closed. We had lots of enquiries and were fortunate as we had secured an additional area in the building for Funzone to use and by rearranging our clubs structures we created enough places to accommodate those on our waiting list and the new enquires. Funzone now has a reception to year 2 club in the main hall, a year 3 &4 club in the upstairs hall and year 5&6 club in ICT suite. We would like to welcome to all the new families and we hope you enjoy your time at Funzone.











More information on club structure 


As  stated we now have 3 separate clubs with activities panned fr their age groups, Whilst the clubs are for specific age groups there will be a set time daily for siblings to have some time to play together depending on  the weather it will be outside or inside areas for approx. 20 minutes per session.  If parents are particularly concerned  we may be able to have the children in the same area, but it would have to be the younger 2 clubs as the older club is strictly off limits for younger children.





Newszone  Autumn 2014 





LATE COLLECTION CHARGE 





The fee has increased to £10 per 15 minutes per child. If parents are held up and know they are going to be late please let us know so we can reassure your child.  You can also make arrangements for someone else to collect your child but you must call us to give us a security password first.
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 Reminders…..


Please remember to label EVERYTHING  that your child brings in to Funzone, it makes it so much easier to return lost goods when we have items named.


Please let us know if your child isn’t attending the club for any reason. We spend a lot of time looking for “missing” children at school when parents forget to notify us and this can make us late transporting children to the club.
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